
Transparency in Healthcare 
Governor Scott has signed into law House Bill 1175 regarding Transparency in Health Care. The 
new law includes several provisions affecting the regulation of licensed providers for more 
information: Visit My Florida Agency for Health Care Administration. 
Services may be provided in this health care facility by the facility as well as by other health care 
providers who may separately bill the patient and who may or may not participate with the same 
health insurers or health maintenance organizations as the facility. 

Patients and prospective patients may request from this facility and other health care providers a 
more personalized estimate of charges and other information. Patients and prospective patients 
should contact each health care practitioner who will provide services in the ASC to determine the 
health insurers and health maintenance organizations with which the health care practitioner 
participates as a network provider or preferred provider. 

Please be sure to contact your health insurer or health maintenance organization for additional 
information concerning cost-sharing responsibilities. The service bundle information is a non-
personalized estimate of costs that may be incurred by the patient for anticipated services. Actual 
costs will be based on services actually provided to the patient. Additional data on health care costs 
on a local, national and state level can be found on the State of Florida Health Care Transparency 
website. For more information, visit: Florida Health Price Finder 
Patients may access additional data, including quality measures and statistics surrounding Eye 
Surgery Associates on the State of Florida’s Agency for Health Care Administration website: Health 
Care Transparency.  

 

https://ahca.myflorida.com/
https://price.healthfinder.fl.gov/#!
https://quality.healthfinder.fl.gov/
https://quality.healthfinder.fl.gov/

